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I .No.3-4/(DFP)/2006-FIN

ANDAMAN AND NI COBAR ADMINISTRA nON
SECRETARIAT

Port Blair, the 5th May, 2006

To

.-\11 Heads of Departments
Under A & N Administration

Sub:- Delegation of Financial powers to Head ofDeptts.

Sir.
I am directed to say that in the coordination meeting held on 22-3-

2006 it was decided to examine further delegation of more powers to Heads

of Departments during the fiscal year 2006-07 with a view to obviate

bottlenecks in implementation of schemes and programmes. You are

requested to intim ate the functional difficulties, if any, experienced by you

in implementing the schemes/programmes of your department within the

financial powers re-delegated vide Adm's order No.4537 dated 4-12-2000,

alongwith details/suggestions for further enhancement felt necessary

justifying the requirements, enabling Finance Department to submit a

proposal for enhancem ent of re-delegation of financial powers accordingly.

The details justifying the requirements and suggestions may please

be subm itted latest by 15th May. 2006 gositively.

Yours f'aithfully,

(~ ~~1'
Senior ACCO"{lts ,9fficer(Fin.I)
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